
Mr. Philip w. Abatelli, Jr. 
24-55 Francis Lewis Boulevard 
Flushing, New York 11357 

Dear Hr. Abatelli: 

November 16, 1977 

We are grateful to you for your donation of $ 7.50 to 
the Diocese of the Annenian Church. 

Mr. Chorbajian has been a outstanding member in our 
Diocese and the dinner in his honor certainly attested to 
that. 

We are sorry y ou were not able to attend and again 
thank you for your kind donation. 

Enclosure: Receip·- Number 27875 

me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


